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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020/                                                     Date 30.3.2020. 

To  
Shri. P. K Purwar, 
CMD, BSNL,  
New Delhi -110 001. 

 
Sub: Contribution to Prime Minister Cares Fund-reg. 
 
Respected Sir, 

We would like to draw your kind attention that presently the whole World is fighting against 

Corona pandemic crisis. As death tolls from the corona virus continue to surge across India and 

other foreign Countries and these Countries sealed themselves for extended lockdown. AIBSNLEA 

urge upon your good self that we must contribute to PM Cares fund by recovering one day Salary 

from all BSNL employees and VRS retired officers (if possible) to assist the Govt. for fighting against 

Corona epidemic and it will also help PMO to take care of the poor people who are living on daily 

wages and needs for financial support during this difficult phase. 

We can’t forget that PMO has recently helped BSNL/MTNL by giving attractive revival 

package in terms of VRS-2019, 4G Spectrum etc. Now the time has come that we need to 

reciprocate magnanimously to Hon’ble PM to fight against Corona pandemic.  

In this regard, AIBSNLEA propose that BSNL employees and VRS retired officers (if possible) 

may contribute one day salary to PM Care fund to assist Govt. for fighting against Corona epidemic 

crisis. A single cheque may be given by our CMD to Hon'ble PM on behalf of BSNL family. 

We would therefore, request your good self to recover one day salary from March 2020 

Salary from AIBSNLEA members and VRS Retired officers (if possible) for contributing to PM Cares 

fund.  

With kind regards,                                                                                                        

Yours Sincerely, 
        -sd- 

                                                                                                                       (S.Sivakumar)         
                                                                                                                   General Secretary 
 
Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  
1. Shri Anshu Prakash, Secretary (T), Govt. of India  New Delhi 110001.   
 2. Shri. Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi- 110001. 
 
 


